NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ELLINGTON WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY
PROPOSED SEWER USER CHARGE

NOTICE is hereby given, pursuant to Connecticut General Statute 7:255, that the Ellington Water Pollution Control
Authority will hold a Public Hearing on January 20, 2009, at 7:00 p.m., in the Ellington Town Annex, 57 Main St,
Ellington, Connecticut, for the purpose of hearing commerts by property owners concerning the proposed sewer user
charges to be assessed upon owners permitted to connect to the sewer system. At the hearing, the owner of each
property against which charges are to be levied, shall have the opportunity to be heard. All charges shall be in
accordance with the Sewer Use Charge System.

Hockanum Sewer System - Proposed sewer use fee  $195

Crystal Lake Sewer System - Proposed sewer use fee  §245

Said charge covers the use period of October 1, 2008 through March 31, 2009.

Peter R. Williams, Administrator
Water Pollution Control Authority
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